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CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 
 

 

 

On June 02, 2024, you were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used for 
drinking and cooking purposes.   

 

The Par Country Estates (CSA 16) Water System in conjunction with the State Water 
Resources Control Board, and the San Joaquin County Environmental Health 
Department, has determined that, through abatement of the health hazard and 
comprehensive testing of the water, your water is safe to drink.  

 

It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water or for you to consume 
bottled water. 

 

For more information call: 

 

Water Utility contact: Ben Guzman, Superintendent, (209) 468-3090 

 

State Water Resources Control Board: Drinking Water Division – District Office at (209) 478-
7696 

 

Local Environmental Health Jurisdiction: San Joaquin County Health Department at (209) 468-
3420 

 


